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CURLING 

ATTENTION LADIES OF TERRACE BAY 

IS THIS YOUR YEAR TO CURL? 

AN OPEN INVITATION IS EXTENDED TO ALL THE LADIES OF TERRACE BAY TO ATTEND THE 

SEMI-ANNUAL MEETING OF THE TERRACE BAY LADIES CURLING CLUB TO BE HELD ON OCTOBER 

14th at 8:00 P.M. IN THE CURLING LOUNGE. 

THE SPORT FOR YOU TO PLAY THIS WINTER. 

PREVIOUS TO THE SEASON'S OPENING. 

COME GET ACQUAINTED AND SEE IF THIS IS 

NEW CURLERS WILL BE GIVEN INSTRUCTIONS 

FURTHER INQUIRIES REGARDING THE MEETING OR 

CURLING IN GENERAL WILL BE GLADLY ANSWERED BY PHONING -- NORMA CROCKFORD, 3648, 

PHYL KELTY, 3388, OLLIE CHAPMAN, 3289. BELOW IS A MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION FORM 

WHICH MAY BE EITHER BROUGHT TO THE MEETING OR MAILED TO MRS. 0. CHAPMAN. 

SEE YOU OCTOBER 14th at 8:00 P.M. IN THE CURLING LOUNGE 
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NAME 

YEARS OF EXPERIENCE IF ANY 

CURLING PREFERRED - AFTERNOON 

DESIRED POSITION OF PLAY - SKIP   
PAST PRESIDENT IS HONOURED ON HER DEPARTURE 

The regular monthly meeting of the Ladies 
Auxiliary to the Community Church was held 
on Monday, October 4th with Mrs. Lois Hopper 
presiding. Mrs. Marilyn Chisholm accompanied 
the opening hymn and Mrs. Lynn Wilson led the 
Worship. 

The President, Mrs. Lois Hopper, welcomed 
everyone, stating she was gratified to see so 
many in attendance. 

The minutes of the previous meeting were 
read by Mrs. June Schritt and also the 
correspondence. Mrs. Betty Turner gave the 
treasurer's report. Various reports were 
given: Property, Mrs. Eva Haughn, Ways & 
Means, Mrs. Virginia Galvin gave her final 
report of the year and thanked everyone for 
their co-operation in the past. Mrs. Ivy 
Pattison gave a report on the coming Christ- 
mas bazaar and Mrs. Lois Hopper on the bake 
sale to be held this Saturday, October 9th 
at 10:00 A.M. at Caccamots Store. 

Mrs. Hopper turned the meeting over to 
Mrs, Stella Brown who explained the study 
was on Quebec, Ontario and Manitoba. She 
then introduced Mrs. Win McKechnie who spoke 
on Quebec, Mrs. Brown spoke on Ontario and 
Mrs. June Schritt on Manitoba, A very nice 
display of pictures, etc. was shown illustrat 

ing these provinces. 
At the close of the programme Mrs. Lois 

Hopper made a special presentation on behalf 
of the Auxiliary to Mrs. Virginia Galvin who 
is a Past President and is also serving on 
the present executive and is leaving to take 

TERRACE BAY LADIES CURLING CLUB MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION FORM 1965-66 

PHONE 

       LADIES AUXILIARY CONTINUED. 

up residence in Port Arthur. A gift of a 
crystal water pitcher was presented to her 
with the best wishes of the Auxiliary. 

To close the evening a delicious lunch was 
served by Mrs. Stella Brown and her committee. 

           
      
  
    

   
HIGH SCHOOL NEWS    

POMPEII By: Katherine Pidluzney     
      A blast was heard from mighty Vesuvius 

The mountain awoke from its peacéful sleep 
Another blast and the "black death" rose 
While nowhere was there a songbird to behold      

   

  

      

  

Again it roared and the lava poured 
Down that mountain that was rumbling and 

grumbling 
The people awake with a sudden jolt 
Like frightened deer towards the doors they 

bolted. 

  

      

    
    

     Stumbling and tumbling into the streets they 
ran 

Clutching their dearest possessions in life 
Babies cried in their mother's arms while 
children and adults in terror were screaming 
As down that mountain molten death came 

streaming. 

      

  

   

  

    
    

      

  

High above the blue sky blackened 
Bringing with it Death's dark veil 
And deadly gases slawl ,descende 
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